
Please vote YES on SB574

I started riding motorcycles in 2014 (via Team Oregon), and my knowledge and comfort with riding is coming directly from first hand 
experience. Since then I've been to Europe, Asia, and South America and realized we have preconceived notions in the US about 
the risks associated with riding. SB574 would afford people in our community greater flexibility, help alleviate congestion for cars and 
motorcycles alike, and allow riders to make the best choice for their safety. The vast majority of riders I know take great ownership of 
their responsibility on the road, and this bill is ultimately in support of their wellbeing.


